[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Jane Olds, Wendlebury Parish Clerk [mailto:clerk@wendleburypc.org.uk] 
Sent: 20 May 2019 13:18
To: Matthew Chadwick; DC Support
Subject: Planning application reference 19/00592/F

Dear Matthew,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Wendlebury Parish Council met on Thursday 16 May and considered planning application reference 19/00592/F at Farrowing House Barn College Farm Main Street Wendlebury OX25 2PR for "Conversion of the existing Agricultural Building to form 2no. B&B Units ('associated operational development', defined as 'building or other operations in relation to the same building or land which are reasonably necessary to use the building' as permitted by 18/02246/R56.)" and had no comments or objections to the proposal.

I trust that this is of help to you.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Olds
Clerk to Wendlebury Parish Council
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD
01869 247171

www.wendleburypc.org.uk
clerk@wendleburypc.org.uk

Visit and 'like' Wendelbury Parish Council's Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/WendleburyParishCouncil/

